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Zine, Natalie

From:
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 2:23 PM
To: Zine, Natalie
Subject: EX: Petition #4666

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To the zoning board, 
I am opposed to the proposed solar facility going in behind the homes of West Highland Acres. I strongly believe this is 
not the proper location for this and is to close to the residents homes. The location of these commercial facilities should 
not be in front, next to, or in the backyards of non participating residents.  
 
Thank you, 
Jacqueline Thompson  




